
Recreation Commission Meeting 

 

November 10, 2021 

 

At Town Hall 

 

Present: Lauren Osterman, Michael Denatale, Richard Bell (via phone call), Teddy Secor, Jess Odell 

  Wendy Burton, Town Supervisor 

Absent: Mary Weinberger, Antonio Igentio 

 

Meeting begins at 6:05 pm 

Haunted Fortress: 

Wendy Burton presented. Wendy said that she would like to set up a Haunted Fortress sub-committee that would 

ideally meet once a month to keep the progress of the project moving forward. She had mentioned that Esther is 

interested in taking charge of the costumes, and there are other people willing to be part of the committee. She is 

looking for a well-balanced team, that would hopefully contain handymen and other essential skill workers.  

Tennis Courts: 

Lauren confirmed that the Town had been granted the $125,000 grant from Didi Barrett’s office for the repair of the 

tennis courts. Lauren also mentioned that Taconic Little League applied for the Play, Create, Grow grant, but had not 

received funding at this time. 

Capital Improvement Project: 

Richard provided an update and said that the design committee is vetting landscape architects for the master plan. They 

have three proposals submitted so far. Once the Capital Improvement committee has selected and reviewed the master 

plan, they will submit the proposal to the Rec Commission to review.  

Soccer program: 

Lauren reported that the soccer program had been completed. She would like to reach out to the Pine Plains for the 

next season to see if we can combine to increase the enrollment of the program.  

Activity Series for adults: 

Lauren mentioned that she would like to begin the process for developing a series of events for young parents/adults. 

Ideas had been floated around for a trivia night, clothing swap, recipe exchange, murder mystery night. The program 

needs a label and dates secured. Teddy would like to revisit the art show project as well.  

The meeting is adjourned at 6:31 pm. 

 


